
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Chatsworth State School 
Learners Flourish 

P: 07 5481 3777       E: principal@chatsworthss.eq.edu.au       A: 15 Rammutt Road Chatsworth 4570 

To Parents/Carers and Chatsworth Community members, 
 
This is our final newsletter for Term 3 and I want to thank all parents, students and staff for 
your valued and continued support.  We have a few staff changes next term including 
Annette in the office five days per week, with Kristen three days per week until Louise 
returns from leave.  Ms Jessop will be commencing in Term 4 relieving Miss Cran as she 
enters maternity leave.  We all wish you the very best Ally and your family.   Life is about to 
become very busy for you.   
In term four we also start to look at classes and staffing for next year, if you know your 
circumstances are changing please inform our office.  This certainly helps when we are 
building classes for 2026. 
Our Year 5 camp is Week 2 Term 4 – please return any forms or contact the office if you 
require assistance with this process.  Students in year 5 – to attend are expected to follow 
our Student Code of Conduct at all times.  
Attached to this newsletter is a Parent Code of Conduct – Please read and remember that 
we all deserve respect through any forms of communication.  
 
PBL – Champion Day 
Teachers have been organising activities for each level of our student achievement- this will 
be communicated with you through classroom teachers.   
 
Drop Off and Pick Up times 
A reminder that students are supervised from 8:15 each morning and students not on 
buses are released from 2:55pm.   
 
P&C 
Our P&C meeting is scheduled for Tuesday 7th October which is our first day back at 6pm.  
All welcome. 
 
LOST PROPERTY ON THE VERANDAH OF ADMINISTRATION WILL BE DONATED TO CHARITY 
THIS FRIDAY- PLEASE COME AND COLLECT YOUR MISSING ITEMS. 
 
OFFICE 
A reminder that swimming fees are due, if you haven’t already paid, could you please do so 
as soon as possible.  Also, we still have some outstanding SRS Fees, these were due for 
payment at the end of Term 1, could you please pay them asap if you haven’t already. Thank 
you. 
 
Regards 
Kay Rye 
Principal 
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